
Hey, Upper Darby

You’re invited to join us for an Open House!

Do you use SEPTA transit in your area? 
Do you want easier and more reliable ways to get where 

you’re going?  SEPTA is sharing potential changes to the bus 
network and we want your feedback.  

Stop by anytime to meet your neighbors, enjoy some fall treats, 
and learn more about proposed bus route changes. We want to 

hear what you think! We’ll have:

If you can’t join us learn more and get involved at septabusrevolution.com or 
give us a call. Get in touch to request language accommodations if needed.

SEPTAbusrevolution.com | busnetwork@septa.org | 267.291.6045

NOV 12 | 2:30-4:30 PM
Upper Darby Free Library Municipal Branch 

(501 Bywood Avenue Philadelphia)

ft. food from a favorite local spot (to be announced)!


